Dear Mr, Fabris,

Thank you for agreeing to take part in our Research
Discussion Group on Tuesday, August 15, 1978,
at 7 p.m. , .

The discussion group will last about 1% to 2 hours,

We would like to give you _$25,0Q0 ~_as a thank you
for your participation, as well as $10.00 to cover your
transportation expense.

Our offices are located at 301 Tanforan Park, San
Bruno, across the parking lot from Sears Automotive,
next to the north entrance of the Emporium.

If there are any problems or questions, please do mnot
hesitate to call us at 873-0840. We look forward to

seeing you.

Sincerely,

( Field Supervisor

Marketing And Research Counselors, Inc., 301 Tanforan Park, San Bruno, California 94066, Telephone 415 873-0840



